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TO: Pharmacies 
 

RE: Updates to the Diabetic Supply Preferred Product List for Pharmacy Claims 
 
 

The purpose of this bulletin is to remind 
pharmacy providers that effective 
November 4, 2020, diabetic supplies 
such as diabetic meters, test strips and 
lancets, as well as additional ancillary 
items, were added to the Connecticut 
Medicaid Preferred Diabetic Supply 
Product List (PDSPL).   The current 
PDSPL will be updated and have 
changes that will become effective on 
10/1/2025.  The updated PDSPL will list 
the preferred NDCs for the various 
preferred products. 

 
NOTE: Although many NDCs may exist 
for a particular product, only those 
preferred NDCs listed on the PDSPL 
should be submitted on the claim via 
Point of Sale (POS) in the National 
Council for Prescription Drug Programs 
(NCPDP) D.0 claim format and 
dispensed to the client. Providers can 
access the list of preferred items on the 
www.ctdssmap.com Web site. From the 
Home  page,  go  to  Pharmacy 
Information → Preferred Drug List 
Information    →    Diabetic Supplies 
Preferred Product List. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Questions? Need assistance? Call the Provider Assistance Center Mon–Fri 8:00 am – 5:00 pm 
Toll free 1-800-842-8440 or write to Gainwell Technologies, PO Box 2991, Hartford, CT 06104 
Program information is available at www.ctdssmap.com 
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